PREVENT: New Counter-Terrorism website ACT Early

Between 1st January 2019 and 30th June 2020, 17 children were arrested in relation to terrorism
offences. Some were as young as 14 years old and nearly all were radicalised entirely online.

In the same time period, more than 1500 children under the age of 15 were referred to the
Prevent programme to help them choose a different path, away from hatred and violence.

The impact of Covid-19, social isolation and a rise in hateful extremism online has created a
‘perfect storm’ which is making more young people vulnerable to radicalisation and other forms
of grooming.

The new website emphasises early detection and is aimed at family and friends and are
encouraged to call the Prevent advice line on 0800 011 3764.

The website can be found here: https://actearly.uk/
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